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The University of Maryland, Baltimore County Student Government Association 
represents over 10,000 undergraduate students. As such, we strongly support House Bill 
1114. 
 
This legislation strengthens Maryland’s commitment to encouraging the next generation of 
young people to enter public service as a career. This bill is a critical investment in 
Maryland’s future workforce. The bill ensures that sufficient resources are allocated to 
sustain and grow the program, which provides invaluable hands-on experience to students 
who aspire to serve their communities. 
 
For these reasons, the UMBC SGA respectfully requests a favorable report.  
 
 

 


